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Comments: This is a much-needed action, and while I think it is unreasonable to impose greater restrictions on

tourists, the people leaving trash are by and large tourists who will only ever visit the area once in their lifetime.

 

Thus the proposal to limit to a "maximum of four permits per person per year" is actually punitive to locals who

visit these trails frequently and respectfully, and often during off-peak hours, to hike, run, climb, etc.

 

If a per-person cap on permits is even necessary, day-use reservations could instead employ "blackout" windows

like 2 per-person per week.


